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Send Off for Olean Huskie Boys Basketball Team Announced 

March 11, 2019—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, asks Olean area residents to join 
him in a celebratory send-off for the Olean Huskie Boys Basketball Team on Thursday, March 14, 2019 at 
12:00 noon at North Union and Wayne Streets in front of Big Lots.  

“The Huskies are headed to Binghamton to play in the 2019 NYSPHSAA Boys Basketball Championships 
and we want to thank Coach Anastasia and the team for an excellent season and wish them luck in the 
tournament,” Mayor Aiello said.  “I hope we can get a big crowd of Huskie fans to join in the festivities.” 

“I would also like to thank Superintendent Rick Moore, Athletic Director Steve Anastasia, Olean Sports 
Boosters, Meme Yanetsko and Greater Olean Area Chamber of Commerce for organizing the event,” 
Mayor Aiello added. 
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